
1 November  
2024 

Lego Relics 
Exhibition  

Photos and Winners 

Swimming Lessons 

Parent Teacher  
Meetings 

Out of Zone Ballot 

 

7 November  
Parent Teacher 
Interviews  

Code to book is  

gsuzg 

14 November  
Out Of Zone 
Ballot closes  
Applications are for 
2025 start please  
see www. 

21 November 
Summer in the 

Playground Concert  

Last Day of Year  
13 December  

Office Open  
22 January &  
23 January 

For Enrolments and 
Uniform  

10.30am -3pm 

FIRST DAY FOR 
STUDENTS  
2025  

TUESDAY  
28 January 2025 LħŚƪ RŋŕŚļǛג bŬŋŚĳŋũħǆ 

OUT OF ZONE ENROLMENT FOR 2025 

Applications are invited for  
Years 1-7 

BALLOT CLOSING DATE  
14 November 2024 10am 

 
The Redoubt North School Board of Trustees welcome 

Students to start school 
ON 28 January 2025 

There is an opportunity for children whose  
5
th
 birthday falls between 

 28 January 2025 and 27 June 2025  
to be included in this Ballot. 

Enrolment packs available at school office  

PARENT/
TEACHER 
MEETINGS 
Thursday 7 

November 2024 
Parent/Teacher Meetings will 
be held in the classrooms on 

Thursday 
 7 November  from 
2:30pm to 8:30pm. 

 

SCHOOL 
WILL 
CLOSE 
EARLY ON 
THIS DAY 
AT 2PM. 

Please ensure that your child/
ren are picked up on time.  

 

Appointments 
with your childôs  
teacher can be 
made online at:  
www.schoolinter
views.co.nz  
then enter our 
event code 

?KMR?  
 
 
 
 
 
or scan this QR 

code 
Click the link and it will 
take you directly to the 

booking page. 

 

SWIMMING LESSONS  

As part of our Health and Physical Education programme, term four 
swimming lessons are well underway and students from Years 3 to 
6 have been participating in free swimming lessons at the 
Papatoetoe Centennial Swimming Pool. 
These lessons are delivered in half-
hour sessions over eight weeks and are 
coached by three qualified instructors 
from Swim Gym.   
To ensure a personalized experience, 
students were assessed and placed at 
the appropriate levels according to their 
swimming abilities. They are being 
taught essential skills that enhance their 
enjoyment, safety and confidence in 
and around water.  Thank you to the 
John Walker ñFind Your Field of Dreams 
Foundationò for their generous support 
and to the parents who have committed 
their time to help us with supervision. 
 

FAIRYTALE LEGO 
EXHIBITION  
Following the schools visit to the 
Lego Relics Exhibition at the 
Auckland Museum, we created a 
Fairytale version at school.  Each 
class selected a Fairytale to study 
and then one item from the story to 
build a Lego creation around.  
Students worked really hard 
incorporating ideas around their relic, 
for example; a bed from the Princess 
and the Pea, an oven from the 
Gingerbread Man and wooden toys 
from Pinnochio in Lego  - just to 
name a few! 
In each display, minifigures were 
hidden and students had to follow 
clues to find them.  
Everyone had the opportunity to vote 
for their favourite display and winning 
classes were announced at school 
assembly.  Classes received Lego 
kits as their prize. 
The exhibition evening was a great 
success with many parents/whǕnau 
attending.  Staff dressed as life sized 
minifigures and made the evening a 
fun event.   
Thank you to everyone who attended 
and gave such positive feedback.  
The winning classes were: 
Junior school winner: Voyager 2 
Runner up: Apollo pod 
Middle school winner: Explorer 1 
Runner up: Challenger 1 
Senior school winner:  
Enterprise 2 
Runner up: Enterprise 5 

http://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz
http://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz

